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4 April, 1967 

Nr. C.M. McDougall, 
Chairman, 
Service for Admission to College and University, 
Registrar's Office, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q. 

Dear Mr. McDougall, 

I wonder if the Directors of S.A.C.U. are nlanninc, 
to issue a report on the activities of the Service to date. 
There is a fair amount of interest in the Service at Simon 
Fraser University, inasmuch as the B.C. Provincial Department 
of Education seems to be retreating from the central examinations 
system. If the Service has anything to report I would be very 
pleased to hear from you as I feel I should be reporting to 
our Senate on this matter. 
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Yours sincerely, 

D.P. Robertson 
Registrar 
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